

Billingshurst Primary School Headteacher: Helen Williamson BSc (Hons) MA

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RE Tel: 01403 782789 Fax: 01403 783124

e-mail: office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk website: www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk

Monday 26th June 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

Parents' Survey

We regularly like to get the views of parents and we do this though many informal ways but we like to undertake a formal survey of your views each year. This year the survey is on line and should take no more than a couple of minutes to complete. It is based on the Ofsted Parent View questions and will then allow us to explore your responses through further detailed surveys.

Please follow the link below to the survey. The survey will be open until 21st July.

http://www.leadershipmatters.org.uk/lms/test/?uid=20e8af364ff22072f1239e50e5f32ad2

The survey can be completed on desktop, tablet or phone. If you do experience difficulties accessing the survey please contact by email at the address above.

We really appreciate your time in completing this survey as the responses you give us really do help us plan for further improvements at BPS.

Yours sincerely

Helen Williamson Headteacher.

Belen Williamom













